Principal Mrs. Deborah Hill

152 District Riley School

16001 Lincoln Ave.

Harvey, IL. 60426

08/26/13

Dear Dr. Hill,

It is with the upmost regard that I regret to inform you that I'm putting my 2 week notice effective immediately, the reason for me leaving is nothing personal but purely economic. I have enjoyed working with you and the 152<sup>nd</sup> school district. I appreciate how you've embraced me with warmth as if I were family by allowing me the opportunity to assist in the educational development and molding of our youth. Working here has truly been a rewarding experience. Thank You once again. If there's ever anything I can do for the school or the district; regarding the children or parents...please don't hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Rocio Aguado

(432)-386-8210

